
 
 
 
    
 
 
           February 21, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Philip G. Simpkin  
Radiation Safety Officer 
Baker Hughes Oilfield Operations, Inc. 
2001 Rankin Road 
P.O. Box 670968 
Houston, Texas 77267-0968 
 
SUBJECT:  DECOMMISSIONING FINANCIAL ASSURANCE 

 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has received the revised Standby Trust Agreement 

from U.S. Bank National Association dated January 31, 2017, and revised Schedules A and B 

submitted in letter dated February 17, 2017, that were submitted to satisfy the decommissioning 

financial assurance requirements described in 10 CFR 30.35 for NRC License 42-02964-01.  

The financial assurance documents were reviewed and found to be adequate.  You can contact 

me at 817-200-1189 if you have any questions about this matter. 

 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 

available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 

NRC's document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/RA/ 
 

Roberto J. Torres, M.S., Senior Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 
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